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What is EYFS?
• EYFS - Early Years Foundation Stage ensures a consistent 

approach to care and learning from birth to the end of Reception (0-5 
years), updated for Sept 2021.

• Early Learning Goals are achieved by the end of Reception. In 
Nursery we work towards these.

• Play-based approach .

• Not all children learn the same thing at the same age.

EYFS Framework, DfE

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/974907/EYFS_framework_-_March_2021.pdf


What is PYP?
• PYP - Primary Years Programme is a transdisciplinary  

approach to learning.

• Through PYP we will cover EYFS

• Aim: to develop inquiring, knowledgeable and caring 
young people…. to care about the world in which we 
live… to become active, compassionate lifelong 
learners.

Primary Years Programme

https://www.ibo.org/programmes/primary-years-programme/




Information for Parents & Carers

● Please send in a water bottle each day clearly labelled with your 
child’s name.

● Bring book bags each day, put in named boxes. Choose books to 
borrow at the end of session.

● Independent toileting needs to be taught at home. Leave named 
spare clothes at school on your child’s peg. 

● Please label all children’s belongings.





Settling into the Nursery Routine

As we settle your children into school we often use phrases that it may be useful to use at home..
“This is not a choosing thing.” This helps children to understand that they cannot choose everything 
they want to do! 
“Use your words.”- This encourages children to express how they are feeling appropriately.
“This is not a crying thing.” This helps children to be resilient when there are minor upsets.

Independent toileting - this includes: getting to the toilet on time, wiping their own bottoms and managing 
clothes. 
Putting coats on - teach children how to turn sleeves in the correct way, tell them to put their hoods on to 
enable them to get their arms in easily. 



Ways you can support with key skills at home

● Enjoy sharing books at home
● Look out for real opportunities to count, going up stairs, laying plates 

for dinner etc, look at numbers on doors and buses.
● Help your child to recognise logos and print in the environment
● Encourage their own creative ideas and efforts in play.
● Use lower case letters and letter sounds in any writing activities
● Encourage use of pencils, markers and small tools and scissors
● Explore nature outside and  talk about the changing seasons



We all want the same!

Children who are motivated and excited about their learning and go on to 
achieve well throughout school and in later life.

We look forward to working together this year.

Mrs Stowell, Mrs Wickens and Mrs Hall.


